
Temple Community Planning Committee (TCPC)
FINAL MINUTES

Thursday, November 19, 2020, 7:30 PM
Via Zoom per Gov. Sununu Emergency Orders #12 & #16

Attendees: Christine Robidoux, Dana Nowell, Jessica Hipp, Ivy Bibler, Vivian Wills, Bill 
Torphy, Bill Walker (guest)

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. Christine Robidoux read the State Of 
Emergency text. Attendance was taken via roll call.

The minutes from October 15, 2020 meeting were unanimously approved.

Jessica Hipp gave an update on the two broadband proposals received from Comcast and 
CCI. The subcommittee will host a broadband forum via Zoom to discuss the proposals on 
December 10, 7:00 p.m.

Vivian Wills reported that the Recreation Commission is planning an event for Christmastime. 
Plans for supporting kids and families in town will be revisited in 2021.

Christine Robidoux gave an update on the draft results from the Planning Board’s Community
Survey Results. A hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, Dec. 1 to present Zoning updates. These
are corrections to existing zoning to put the town in compliance with State regulations. 

The Land Use committee will meet again after Thanksgiving and present to the SB 
recommendations for a number of lots in town.

Ivy Bibler updated the committee on plans for the message board. Town Hall Advisory 
committee is working on some modifications to Tom Hawkins’ initial proposal. The Village 
Green Committee will also be consulted. Once all feedback is gathered, Ivy will ask Tom to 
update the design and price. After there is a final design, it will ultimately go to the SB for 
approval.

The committee discussed a town logo, and how this would impact the design of the sign and 
other town related materials. Several logos and graphics have been used by various 
committees, however the town does not have an official logo. The committee discussed 
possibly creating a sign without a logo initially and adding one at a later date. The committee 
also discussed engaging Plan NH or local artists to design a logo. 

Christine re-opened discussion of changing the name of the Temple Community Planning 
Committee. The current name is wordy, and the word “planning” is sometimes confused with 
the Planning Board. The committee recommends changing the name to the Community 
Advisory Committee. Christine will take this recommendation to the Select Board.

The meeting adjourned at 8:28 p.m.

Upcoming Events:



 Select Board Meetings (6:30 PM November 24th, December 8th)
 Temple Planning Board Meeting (7 PM December 1st, December 15th)
 Land Use Committee Meeting (6 PM December 3rd)

TCPC Meeting Dates
 TCPC Broadband Public Forum December 10th 2020, 7PM
 Community Planning Committee December 17th 7 PM

Respectfully submitted by Jessica Hipp


